
From: Murphy, Laura
To: Alex Nelson
Cc: Mishaan, Jessica
Subject: Public Records Act Request -- AGO
Date: Monday, August 28, 2023 4:50:44 PM

Dear Alexandrea:
 
I write in response to your public records act request dated August 25, 2023.  Pursuant to 1 V.S.A. §
318(b)(5), the Attorney General’s Office will need to invoke its right to the 10-day extension to
respond to your request.  The extension is necessary for the proper processing of the request
because there is a need to search for, collect, and appropriately examine a large number of records,
and I need to work with individuals from two or more parts of the Office to respond to the request. 
With the 10-day extension, I anticipate being able to provide a response to your request on
September 11.
 
Regards,
Laura
 
Laura B. Murphy
Assistant Attorney General
Director, Environmental Protection Unit
Vermont Attorney General’s Office
109 State Street
Montpelier, VT 05609
(802) 828-1059
laura.murphy@vermont.gov
Pronouns: she/her/hers
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